
BOARD POLICY                Withdrawal of Application 
Licensing 
 

POLICY: It is the policy of the Maine State Board of Nursing that an application submitted for 
licensure will be processed upon receipt. Should the applicant wish to withdraw the application, 
a written, detailed and signed request must be submitted to the Board. The Board reserves the 
right to approve or deny written requests for withdrawal pending review of all submitted 
documentation. 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  March 29, 2018 


